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COPY

June 26, 1952,

¥rs, Marjorie Slocum,
Flbow ods,
North Dakotae
Dasar Vre. Slocums

s Senator Langer is in North
Dakota at this time, we are taking the liberty of
knowledging your letter of recent dale.

We are immedictaly taking up this
matber for you and you will be hearing from us again
shortly.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Dorothy Ford Cwinn,

Seeretarial Assistant to Senator Langer.

DPG/ans



COPY

June 26, 1952,

Mra, Ruth Sears,
Elbowoods,
Norih Dakolza /

/

Dear Mrs.Searss S

As Senator Lancer is pressntly in
North Dakota, we ar¢ taking the 1ibwety of acknowledg-
ing your communication of recent data coreerning your
relocation problem due t¢ the Garrison Dam project.,

 We ars immediately taking up this
matter and you will be hearing fro= us again shortly.

With kind regards, I am

‘. Sincerely,

(Hrm,) Dorothy Ford Gwinn,
Sacretarial Assistant to Sentor Langer,
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June 25, 1952,

Mrs. Myra Baker,
Elbowoods,

North Dakota,
Dear Yrs, Baker:

Inasmuch as Senator Langer is in
North Dakcota at this time, we are taking the libverty
of acknowledging yowr recent letier,

Ve are immediately taking the matter
of your relocation problem up with the authoritles and
you will be hearing from us again shorily.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Dorothy Ford Gwinn,
Secretarial Asslstant to Senator Langer.

DPG/ans
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sdfs 25, 1952,

Hon, and Mrs. Bernard Chase,
E2bowoods
North Dakolas

Dear ¥r. and ¥rs. Chase:

As Senator Langer is in North
Dakota, we are taking the liberty of acknow ledging
- your communication congerning your problem of reloca-
tion due tolhe Garrisou Dam project.

Ve are immediately taking up this
matter with the autherities down here and you will be
hearing from us very scon again.

with xind regards, 1 am

| Sincerely,

(¥Mrs.) Dorothy Ford Gwinn,
Secretarial issistant to Senator Langer.

DFG/ams



COPY

June 25, 1952.

Mrs. uertha Driver,
Elbowrods,
North Dakota.

Dear Mrs. Driver:

Inasmuch as Senator Langer is in
North Dakota at this time, we are taking the liberty
of acknowledging your letter eoncerning your reloca-
tion problem due to the Garrison Dam project.

We are lmwediately taking wp this
matter with the authorities down here and you will be
hearing from us very soon,

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Dorothy Ford Gwinnm,
Secretarial Assistant to Senator Langer,

DPG/ams
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